
 

FERPA Notice for Directory Information 
 

In accordance with FERPA, Blue Valley School District has designated certain student 

information that is general in nature and is usually regarded as non-detrimental to the student as 

directory information.  This information may be disclosed without authorization.   

 

A parent, legal guardian or adult student may refuse to permit the designation of information as 

directory information by filing a written notification of refusal with your student’s principal on 

or before August 29, 2019, or for a new student, two weeks after the student’s entry date.  If a 

refusal is not filed, Blue Valley assumes you have no objection to the release of the designated 

directory information. 

 

Blue Valley has designated the following student information as directory information:   

• Name 

• Address 

• Telephone listing 

• Electronic mail (e-mail) address 

• Date and place of birth 

• Dates of attendance 

• Class designation or grade level 

• Participation in officially recognized activities and sports 

• Weight and height of members of athletic teams 

• Degrees, honor and awards received 

• The most recent educational agency or institution attended 

 

Recruiting information:  Military recruiters and institutions of higher education are entitled 

under federal law to a list of names, addresses, and telephone numbers of high school students 

unless you object to the release of this information. If you notify your child’s principal in writing 

at any time that you do not wish your child's name, address, and telephone number released 

without your written consent, the School District will honor that request. 
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